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481 Westhampton-Riverhead Road 
Post Office Box 1048 
Westhampton Beach, NY 11978-7048

631-288-8400
631-288-8492 FAX
www.eeh.org

Dear Friends:

Earlier this year, we partnered with the Southampton Village Volunteer Ambulance to help one of our patients put 
her feet in the sand one last time at Cooper’s Beach. A few months later we enlisted a long-time EEH friend and 
supporter to take professional photos of one of our pediatric patients with his family. 

When patients are admitted to East End Hospice, we seek out opportunities to positively impact their lives. Our 
team of physicians, nurses, social workers, hospice aides, volunteers, and staff take a holistic approach to care. We 
learn about family dynamics, key friendships, beloved traditions, and favorite pastimes as part of our commitment 
to improving the lives of patients, caregivers, and grieving families. 

Your support for our annual Summer Gala provides vital funding and contributes to the exceptional care and 
impressive reputation we offer. East End Hospice is Eastern Long Island’s only independent, not-for-profit hospice 
provider and the region’s only five-star hospice, as rated by quality and caregiver satisfaction data compiled by the 
Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services. 

With your help, East End Hospice accommodates each patient’s unique circumstances and preferences. We offer 
superior service by staff who are trained and employed by EEH – never through a staffing agency – along with the 
incredible amenities of our Kanas Center for Hospice Care, and robust, year-round grief and bereavement services 
for adults and children, including Camp Good Grief, at our Zinberg Family Bereavement Center.

Together, we improve the lives of more than 750 patients, their caregivers and loved ones, and support more than 
300 bereavement clients annually. Because of you, our services remain available to all at no cost. Thank you.

	
	 Gratefully,

	 Mary Crosby, RN, MPH
	 President & CEO	
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Dr. Stanley Zinberg

Please forgive any omission, list incomplete at time of printing

Judy Hart Angelo • Howard & Wendy Cox • Thomas F. Diffley • Margaret A. Gilliam • Mary I. and John E. Hull 
Bobbie Braun, The Neuwirth Foundation • Thomas & Mary Jane Poole • The Rafferty Family • Joseph and Gisele Schueller

Patty Allen  
Anonymous

Allen Adler & Frances Beatty 
Eileen & Frank Boccio

Paul D. Kazilionis & Christina A. Boothe 
Brown Harris Stevens
Emilie & Mike Corey 
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Yvonne Elliman 
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Anonymous • Susan & Paul Mendelowitz • Enzo & Catherine Morabito
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Matthew & Susan Blank
Mr. & Mr. Randy Cardo

ClearBridge Investments
Mary & Hilton Crosby
Peggy & Mike Cruise
Dorothy Donneson

Zach & Brittney Epley
Elizabeth M. Fasciana

Victor & Jane Finalborgo
Mindy A. Fortin
Lori Francescani

Lorrie & Harold Gordon
Michele LeMoal-Gray

Mr. & Mrs. Richard Grim
Peter & Michelle Halstead

The Holodak Family
Dr. John and Claudia Hunt 

Carol & Richard Johns
Eileen Brod & Alan Kessler

Meryle & John M. King 
Susan Lucci

Mr. & Mrs. Anthony V. Leness
Mrs. Jered M. Lynch

Sharon & Thomas McGavin
Lisa & Jim Mendelson

Alexandra S. Urdang & Irwin W. Messer

Cristina & David Kepner 
Nancy LaValle

Robert F. Mancuso 
David & Evelyn McCabe 

Trish & Pete Meyers
 The Otis Family

Peconic Bay Medical Center 
Elizabeth Shane & Louis Pizzarello
 Tina A. Davis & Paul J. Powers, Jr.

Diane Taylor 
Nancy & Robert Treuhold 

Kevin & Angela Waterhouse

Harrison & Paige Messer
Mr. Robert Moriarty

Ocean Spray Pools & Spas
Paula & Steve Palumbo
Mr. & Mrs. Bruce Peiffer

Susan H. Perkins
Sally Richardson

Anne & Hollis Russell
Peter & Barbara Sartorius
Eugene & Susan Shanks 
Lora & John Schiavetta

Chuck & Marietta Seaman
Louise R. Smith

Rotary Club of Southold
Bette & Thomas Sturges

Stephanie Terebetski
Dr. Paul Trotta 

Irene Truskolaski
Linn Turecamo

Pilar & Lee Turner
Ed Salsberg & Donna Vallone

Kiwon Wang
Rose Lowe & Gary Weber

Mr. & Mrs. Edwin Williamson 
Woodcliff Park Cottage, LLC 

Allison Worthington
Christine Zay

The Brennan Charitable Foundation, Inc. • Robin & Reuben Jeffery • John & Elaine Kanas Family Foundation
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Dear Friends,
 
Thank you for joining us for our annual Summer Gala and for your continued support for East End Hospice. Tonight 
is always a much-anticipated event, not only because it is EEH’s largest annual fundraiser, but also because we look 
forward to welcoming old and new friends united in our deep commitment to EEH’s incredible care. You are what 
makes this evening a great success. Thank you.

Tonight we have the privilege of recognizing Dr. Stanley Zinberg and the Tufano family. Dr. Zinberg is an ardent 
supporter of East End causes and a special friend of East End Hospice. Our Zinberg Family Bereavement Center is 
a testament to his commitment to helping current and future generations of East End residents. Chip Tufano, his 
family, and the team at Chip’s Evergreen Landscaping work tirelessly to maintain the grounds of our Kanas Center 
for Hospice Care, which mirror the unique regional landscape and bring comfort to patients and visitors alike.  

We extend our deep gratitude to the Jeffery Family for once again hosting our festivities and to the Otis family 
and team at Otis Ford for their assistance with off-site parking. Our capable Summer Gala Committee, led by Co-
Chairs Thomas Diffley and Nancy Pollera and Junior Chairperson Harrison Messer, dedicates countless hours and 
enthusiasm to ensuring the success of our Gala. Thank you, and congratulations on a job well done. 

As we “Set Sail for Summer,” our team at East End Hospice is prepared for the season’s influx of residents and 
activity. Physicians, nurses, social workers, hospice aides, volunteers and staff dedicate themselves to expert, high-
quality care and compassion. They invest the time and resources to meet the unique needs of each patient, and 
because East End Hospice is the region’s leading, independent, not-for-profit hospice provider, they ensure that 
patients, caregivers, and grieving families have the resources they need to navigate their end-of-life journey.

Thank you for your support and for investing in East End Hospice’s commitment to improving lives across Eastern 
Long Island.

									         Sincerely,

									         Peter C. Halstead
									         Chairman

481 Westhampton-Riverhead Road 
Post Office Box 1048 
Westhampton Beach, NY 11978-7048

631-288-8400
631-288-8492 FAX
www.eeh.org
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East End Hospice Board of Directors 2025

Peter C. Halstead, Chairman
Peter is a residential real estate appraiser. He retired after a 30+ year career as a commercial 
pilot and captain. He previously served in the U.S. Navy as Lieutenant Aviator. He and his wife, 
Michelle, an East End Hospice volunteer, enjoy cooking, traveling and spending time with their 
children and grandchildren. They reside in Remsenburg.

Pete Meyers, Vice Chairman
After working in health care investment banking for 18 years, Pete served over 11years as CFO 
of several pharmaceutical companies, most recently Slayback Pharma LLC. Pete now serves on 
two corporate boards: Immutep Limited (a publicly traded, development stage biotechnology 
company) and Yamo Pharmaceuticals LLC (a privately held, development stage pharmaceutical 
company). He is also the Chairman and President of The Thomas M. Brennan Memorial 
Foundation. He enjoys playing hockey and spending time with friends and family. He divides his 
time between Westchester and Southampton with his wife, Trish, an East End Hospice volunteer, 
and their two children. 

Michael Merlo, Treasurer
Mike is the former Executive Vice President and Chief Credit Officer at Signature Bank. He 
serves on the Board of Directors of New York Institute of Technology and the Tomorrow’s Hope 
Foundation.  He and his wife, Gerri, an EEH volunteer, divide their time between Westhampton 
Beach and Naples. 

Elizabeth Webb Rowe, Secretary
Betsy volunteers with numerous East End and New York-based nonprofits.  She worked as a legal 
assistant supervisor before retiring in 2001, when she and her husband joined the board of the 
Henry L. O’Brien Foundation. Betsy enjoys volunteering, traveling and spending time with her 
husband, and their two adult children. She is a proud fourth generation “Remsenburg-er” who 
now divides her time between New York City and Quogue.

Gabrielle Bamberger 
Gay heads Gabrielle Bamberger Public Relations, where she has developed PR plans and programs 
for a broad range of for-profit and nonprofit clients. Gay serves on the Board of The Center for 
Fiction and enjoys traveling and spending time with friends and family. She divides her time 
between New York City and East Hampton.

Hon. John Czygier, Jr.  
Judge Czygier is Senior Counsel with Lewis Johs Avallone Aviles LLP; his practice areas include 
Trusts, Estates and Elder Law. He was appointed Judge of the Surrogate’s Court of Suffolk County 
in May of 2001 by Governor George Pataki following twenty-five years in private practice. He 
was elected to that position in November of that year, and re-elected in 2011, serving until his 
retirement from the bench in 2018. He has served in various leadership roles for the Surrogate’s 
Association of the State of New York and as Chair of the Hofstra Law School Distinguished Alumni 
on the Bench. He lives in Remsenburg.

R. Zachary Epley
Zach is the Chief Operating Officer of Seafield Center, an alcohol and substance abuse treatment 
facility in Westhampton. He is the varsity baseball coach at Southampton High School, President 
of the Southampton Little League, a Southampton Fire Department volunteer, Vice President of 
the Board of Directors of Southampton Youth Services, and a member of the Board of Education 
of the Southampton Union Free School District. He, his wife, Brittney, and four young children live 
in Southampton. 
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East End Hospice Board of Directors 2025

Melissa Kanas
Melissa is Trial Director of The Legal Aid Society of Suffolk County. She has worked as a public 
defender for various organizations, including the International Criminal Tribunal for Rwanda, the 
Legal Aid Society of New York City, and the San Francisco Public Defender’s Office. Melissa enjoys 
the beach and spending time with her family, friends, and dogs, as well as fostering rescues. She 
lives in Remsenburg.

Paul Mendelowitz, MD, MPH
Paul practiced internal, pulmonary and critical care medicine for over a decade before moving 
into hospital administration as chief medical officer at Holy Name Medical Center in Teaneck, NJ. 
He spent 11 years as a health informaticist for CVS/Aetna/ActiveHealth. He was a member of the 
New Jersey State Board of Medical Examiners for ten years and president for two years. Paul lives 
in Westhampton with his wife, Susan, a nurse and former president of Bergen Regional Medical 
Center. They have three children and six grandchildren, with number seven on the way.

Anthony Meyers
Tony volunteers for several East End charities, including Southampton Hospital. He retired in 1990 
after a career on the NASDAQ trading desk. He enjoys playing golf and spending time with his 
wife, Nannette, an EEH volunteer, his six children and their families.  He lives in Southampton.

Carol Lee Nespole
Carol Lee served as Assistant to the Director of Development at the Trinity School. She supports 
numerous East End nonprofits. Carol Lee enjoys spending time with family and friends. She and 
her husband, Jim, live in Remsenburg.

Rajesh C. Patel, MD
Dr. Patel is a pulmonologist and critical care practitioner with Eastern Suffolk Pulmonology 
and Peconic Bay Medical Center. He is on the Board of Directors and volunteers for Operation 
International, providing expert medical care to those in need worldwide. Dr. Patel enjoys spending 
time with his wife, Shoba Patel, MD, and their two sons, former Camp Good Grief volunteers. He 
lives in Quogue.

Sally Richardson
Sally Richardson is Publisher at Large of the Macmillan Publishing Group. She was previously, 
chairman, president and publisher of St. Martin’s Publishing Group among other roles in her 
more than fifty-year career with Macmillan Publishing Group. Sally is a New York Public Library 
volunteer. She divides her time between New York City and Remsenburg. 

Jacalyn Weinstein
Jackie is a licensed clinical social worker in psychiatry at Mount Sinai Hospital in NYC. She is a 
founding Chair of EEH’s Valentine Salon Luncheon. Since its beginning 25 years ago, it continues 
to be the only EEH fundraising event that solely benefits Camp Good Grief. Prior to her social work 
career, Jackie was active in a family-owned wholesale and retail sporting goods business on Long 
Island. Jackie enjoys spending time with friends and family. She lives in New York City.
 



6

East End Hospice is dedicated to improving lives across 
Eastern Long Island through expert care, comfort and 
compassion for terminally ill patients, caregivers and 
grieving families.

Mary C. Crosby, RN, MPH, CHPN, President & CEO
Mary is President & CEO of East End Hospice. She has an extensive background in clinical care, 
healthcare research and project management. She previously held positions at Memorial Sloan 
Kettering Cancer Center and the United Nations. She currently serves on the Hospice and 
Palliative Care Association of New York Board of Trustees.

Mary was born and raised in Southampton, New York and returned to the region in 2014. 
Prior to assuming the role of President & CEO, she worked as a Hospice nurse and later as Nurse Manager of 
EEH’s in-patient facility, the Kanas Center for Hospice Care. She holds degrees from the College of the Holy 
Cross, Columbia University and New York University’s School of Nursing. Mary serves on the on the Peconic 
Community School Board of Trustees and is a member of the Southampton Village Volunteer Ambulance. She 
resides in Southampton with her husband, Hilton, and their two sons.

Louis J. Avvento, MD, Medical Director
Dr. Avvento has been the Medical Director of East End Hospice since 1990. He oversees 
individual plans of care for each hospice patient in consultation with their primary care provider.  
Dr. Avvento is an oncologist with New York Cancer & Blood Specialists. He is the former Director 
of Palliative Care at Peconic Bay Medical Center and Stony Brook Southampton Hospital.

Dr. Avvento is board certified in Internal Medicine, Hematology and Hospice, Medical Oncology 
and Palliative Care. Dr. Avvento attended New York University and received his medical degree from the 
University of Rome. 

East End Hospice is the only independent, not-for-profit hospice serving Eastern Long Island, and the region’s 
only five star hospice according to quality and caregiver satisfaction data compiled by the Centers for Medicare 
and Medicaid Services (CMS). Conceived as a grassroots effort to support friends and neighbors, EEH has grown 
exponentially. Our care covers 450+ square miles, including the Towns of East Hampton, Southampton, Shelter 
Island, Southold, Riverhead and Brookhaven, and Fishers Island.

EEH is certified by the New York State Department of Health and CMS. EEH maintains high satisfaction ratings 
from patient families and bereavement clients and routinely meets or exceeds national care delivery benchmarks.

East End Hospice’s licensed, professional staff and dedicated volunteers care for more than 750 terminally ill 
patients and 350+ bereavement clients each year.

MISSION

ABOUT
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The 1991 Society celebrates and honors those who generously include 
East End Hospice in their charitable estate plans.

Named to reflect the year of East End Hospice’s certification, the Society allows 
East End Hospice to publicly thank those who thoughtfully invest in EEH’s future. 

If you have named East End Hospice as beneficiary of your will, life insurance policy, charitable 
trust or similar plan, please share your intentions with us, so that we can recognize your 

commitment to improving lives across Eastern Long Island. 

Anonymous (8)
Frank J. Abbadessa
Theodosia Arkus
Louis Auer 
Virginia W. Backlund
Karl H. Behr
Clorinda Bonaccorso
Ralph H. Burack
Iris F. Burckhardt
Patricia Cantone 
Byron Chandler
Mary Ciancio 
Elizabeth M. Desch
Anthony T. Digate
William E. Dillmeier
Eleanor C. Dix
Carole Donlin
Sallie M. Donnellan
Laura Delano Eastman
Christine D. Ehlers
Yvonne S. Elliman
Mary Joan Fisher
William F. R. Foote
Sharon Francis
Roann B. Frankel
Ethel Freiman
Jean Freifeld
Ernest Furtado
Beverly George
William George
Sarah Lee Gironda
Marjorie L. Glennon
Mary L. Goleski 
Carol Gristina
Virginia F. Gurnee
Patricia D. Harriton
Mary Kane Hayes
Edwin A. Hedges

Mary I. Hildreth 
Doris Hilpert
Dorothy Hines
Frances E. Hitchon
Jean K. Hoffmann
Francis E. Hoopes
Eric W. Hurner
Jane S. Innes
Pasquale Iorio
Margaret F. Jackson
Henry H. Jagger
Suzanne M. Jelley 
Julius F. Jezek
Barbara H. Jordan
Eleanor F. Jorgensen
Valerie Justin
Beverly A. Kendall 
Virginia M. Knapp 
Marsha Kranes 
Virginia W. Kroepel
Norman Leo Leavitt 
Jean C. Lauer
Kenneth J. Miller
Douglas Corwin Morris 
Carol Morrison
Joan Stratton Murphey
Charlene Nederlander
T. Decker Orr
Allen D. Patterson
Eleanor S. Patterson 
Jay R. Paul 
Anne E. C. Porter
Marion Porter
William H. Price, Sr.
Stephanie Prigge
Willis A. Pyle
William A. Quinn
Frances E. Raff

Sally Richardson
William D. Roberts
Richard Ryan
Joseph D. Ryle
Dorothy Pell Savage
Mark H. Schwarz 
Erwin Schweiger
Joanne C. Seguino
Susan M. Seidman
Viola Adele Southwood
Josephine E. Spencer
Arthur J. Steel
Eva R. Stern
Rita Bartlett Strand
Vernon G. Strub
Barbara Stuchinski
Derith D. Sutherland
Janet T. Swanson
William T. Swanson
Samuel H. Swint, Jr.
Isabel Thompson
Leona Torkelsen
Stephen Torkelsen
Joan M. Trabulsi
Doris Weber
Marie J. Wennerholm
Helen M. Wettereau
Madeline D. White
Victor Whitlock
Margaret C. Wilson
A. Gordon Wooten, Jr.
Dorothy Wormser
Joseph G. Worth
Gibson Bain Young

Bold indicates living member.

East End Hospice 1991 Society

Please forgive any omission, list incomplete at time of printing
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2025 Honorary Chairperson

DR. STANLEY ZINBERG

Dr. Stanley Zinberg proudly supports East End Hospice, and the incredible staff and volunteers who contribute 
to East End Hospice’s five-star rating. The naming of the Zinberg Family Bereavement Center in 2021 stands as a 
testament to Dr. Zinberg’s deep commitment to EEH. 

Dr. Zinberg is an obstetrician/gynecologist who served as Vice President for Practice Activities and Deputy 
Executive Vice-President for the American College of Obstetricians and Gynecologists in Washington, DC until his 
retirement in 2007. Dr. Zinberg was in clinical practice in New York City for 27 years and directed the obstetrics 
and gynecology program at the New York Downtown Hospital. He is a past president of the New York Obstetrical 
Society and the Bellevue Obstetrics and Gynecology Society and is the author of numerous editorials and 
scientific papers in the field of women’s healthcare. He received a Master’s Degree in Health Science from the 
Wagner School of Public Administration of New York University and has held faculty appointments at the New 
York University School of Medicine, Cornell University College of Medicine and Georgetown University School 
of Medicine. For many years he served as an examiner for the American Board of Obstetrics and Gynecology. 
Dr. Zinberg is a member of the Community Advisory Board of Directors of the Peconic Bay Medical Center and 
a member of the PBMC Foundation Board. He was a director of the Board and former Chairman of the Board 
of the Westhampton Beach Performing Arts Center. He served as a member of the New York State Board for 
Professional Medical Conduct and as a member of the Board of Ethics of the Town of Southampton. Dr. Zinberg 
was a Director on the Board of The Cooper Companies, a NY Stock Exchange company, for 23 years until 2018.
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The Tufano family has been deeply entrenched in the local 
community for decades - serving friends and neighbors 
in East Moriches and beyond. Chip, his wife Kerri (Hayes) 
and children Hanna, Kyleigh, Meaghan and Charlie truly 
recognize the importance of giving back to the organizations 
that support and improve their amazing community.

Chip Tufano started Chip’s Evergreen with just a lawn mower 
in the back of his father’s car more than 40 years ago. Since 
his start in 1989, Chip’s hard work and dedication to his 
customers has grown the company to what it is today, now 
servicing over 200 properties in the area. Chip’s signature style of care and concern for others has led to a strong foundation 
of business and personal relationships throughout the community. As a family business, Kerri works alongside Chip as Vice-
President and CFO of Chip’s Evergreen.

Chip joined the East Moriches Fire Department at an early age and has served as a firefighter for 35 years. He was named 
Firefighter of the Year in 2000 and in 2006 in recognition of his service and bravery, and is currently a trustee of the EMFD. 
Through the years Kerri has assisted with EMFD fundraisers, including organizing an annual fundraising bus trip to participate 
in the Tunnel to Towers 5K. Proceeds from the event support the Tunnel to Towers Foundation’s programs, including those 
benefitting first responders, and catastrophically injured service members.

With help from Chip, Kerri created CAARE, a foundation to increase community awareness of autism, support research and 
improve the education of children with autism. Through community and fundraising events, CAARE raised over $30,000 to 
support families with children with autism. 

Kerri has been a member of the East Moriches PTO for several years, serving as treasurer for three years. In her role there 
she helped organize many events including the EMO Turkey Trot 5K race. 

The Tufano family has always been passionate about supporting local youth sports, particularly lacrosse. Kerri championed 
the WHB girls’ lacrosse program as Team Mom for many years - as all three of the Tufano girls played for the Lady Hurricanes. 
Kyleigh continued to play lacrosse at Fairfield University, where Kerri and Chip quickly found a home helping to support the 
teams there as well. Meaghan will be joining the lacrosse team at Hofstra University in the Fall. 

In addition, the family supports many other local organizations including the athletic teams and robotic club at Westhampton 
Beach High School. The Tufanos have recently begun to work with local founders Steve and Teresa Webb and their non-profit 
Team Up 4 Community, an organization that encourages athletes and all individuals to take decisive action to create positive 
and lasting change in their local and global communities.

The Tufano children have followed in their parents’ footsteps of community service with Hanna volunteering her time with 
political campaigns locally and at American University. Kyleigh served on the NCAA Student Athlete Advisory Committee and 
as a Morgan’s Message Ambassador. Meaghan also served as a Morgan’s Message Ambassador, and Charlie participates in 
National Junior Honor Society volunteer opportunities. Fittingly, the Morgan’s Message Education Program supports motivated 
students to become active leaders and advocates of student-athlete mental health on their campus and in their communities.

“East End Hospice holds a special place in our hearts, as we have experienced their care and compassion firsthand. The 
incredible work they do day in, and day out is unsurpassed as they provide support during the most difficult times of our 
lives,” the Tufanos say. This is why they continue to support the amazing work that East End Hospice does for our community.

24th Annual 
Dorothy P. Savage
Good Samaritan Award Recipient

CHIP TUFANO & 
FAMILY
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481 Westhampton-Riverhead Road 
Post Office Box 1048 
Westhampton Beach, NY 11978-7048

631-288-8400
631-288-8492 FAX
www.eeh.org

Dear Friends of East End Hospice

We are delighted to host our annual Summer Fundraising Gala “Set Sail for Summer” a nautical themed event.   
We hope this will be a memorable evening for your family and friends.

We are here to support the dedicated work of East End Hospice in the loving care offered to patients both at the 
Kanas Center for Hospice Care and in the comfort of their own homes.  We are here to raise much needed financial 
support for their bereavement programs for adults and children.

Special thanks to our honorary chairperson, Dr. Stanley Zinberg, who has been a beloved figure in our community 
for decades.  His support of EEH has been tremendous and his generosity to the Westhampton Beach Performing 
Arts Center is a testament to what it means to be a good neighbor and friend.  We are delighted to congratulate 
Chip Tufano & the Tufano family, as recipients of our Good Samaritan Award for Chip’s meticulous landscaping 
work at the Kanas Center for Hospice Care.

Robin and Reuben Jeffrey have graciously donated the use of their spectacular waterfront location once again for 
our Summer Gala.  There is no location as beautiful as this one and it serves us so well. Our heartfelt thanks for 
your generosity and kindness.

We could not possibly have an event of this size if not for our spectacular Gala Committee volunteers who have 
secured all our silent and casino auction prizes and gift certificates from our local merchants and restaurants. 
Special thanks to Betty Ann Catanzaro and her team for the magical nautical decor they have designed and to Peat 
& Sons Nursery for the plants they have provided year after year to give the finishing touch to the tent.

We are also honoring my friend and Nancy’s late husband, Dan Pollera, for his generous support of EEH through 
his annual support and donation of artwork to the Box Art auction. We have used his artwork in our printed 
materials, and his posters hang from the walls in the tent.  We miss his smile, outgoing personality and above all, 
his humanity.

Thank you to the wonderful Sally Richardson for year after year providing the best summer reading for our guests 
on the east end in our gift baskets.

Finally, our thanks to our friends in the Development Department who somehow make this evening a rousing 
success. Kudos to Debbie, Morgan, Chrissy & A J for all that you do for us. 
 														            
									         Sincerely, 
									         Tom Diffley and Nancy Pollera 
									         Summer Gala Chairpersons
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GALA CHAIRPERSONS

HONORARY COMMITTEE

JUNIOR COMMITTEE

GALA COMMITTEE

THOMAS DIFFLEY 
NANCY POLLERA

MR. & MRS. MATTHEW BLANK
THEODORE B. CONKLIN, III

PEGGY & MIKE CRUISE
YVONNE ELLIMAN

MR. & MRS. JOHN KANAS
CRISTINA & DAVID KEPNER

OLIVIA AWAD
MARCELLA CURCIO
RAYMOND HATTON
SOPHIE HEINBERG

LIZ HEWITT

RENEE BARRIERE
AMY BARRY

EILEEN BOCCIO
BETH BOLANDER

EILEEN BROD
BETTY ANN CATANZARO

CARLA CURCIO
JEANNE DILLION
VICTORIA GARCIA

DR. ALEXIS GERSTEN
LORRIE GORDON

JANIS GRIM
TOM HADLOCK
MARY I. HULL
MERYLE KING

MAUREEN LENESS

SUSAN LUCCI
MARIA Z. MOORE

THOMAS & MARY JANE POOLE
NANCY & ROBERT TREUHOLD

ADRIANA TRIGIANI

GEORGINA HUTCHINS
HENRY JOHNSON

PAIGE MESSER
JACKIE PERROTTA

MISSY LYNCH
URSULA & GEORGE LYNCH

HANNE MANKER
CAROL LEE & JAMES NESPOLE

KIM & TOM OTIS
PAULA PALUMBO

JO MARIE PICA
ELIZABETH & JOHN PLATE

JUDITH REID
SALLY RICHARDSON

BETSY & DAVID ROWE
STACY RUBIO

LORA SCHIAVETTA
PAULINE SCHMIDT

MICHELE TERAN-MIZRAHI
ALEXANDRA URDANG & IRWIN MESSER

CHAIRPERSON: HARRISON MESSER
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Office: 631.878.2884
Fax: 631.909.1262

Email: Info@chipsevergreen.com
Website: www.chipsevergeen.com

SERVICING THE AREA FOR
OVER 36 YEARS
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With great appreciation
to

East End Hospice
for all you do.

DR. STANLEY ZINBERG
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In loving memory
of  

our parents
Anita and John V. Brennan

THE BRENNAN FAMILY
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The John and Elaine Kanas Family Foundation 
& Raynor Country Day School
wish to thank the entire staff of

East End Hospice for their hard work
and dedication to those in need. 

To our dear friends
Chip and Kerri Tufano and

Hanna, Kyleigh, Meaghan, and Charlie
congratulations on a well-deserved honor

and thank you for all you do for the community.

Congratulations & Thank you,
Dr. Stan Zinberg for all you do.

THE KANAS FAMILY
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MARY I. AND JOHN E. HULL

We salute our dear friend Chip Tufano, 

his Family and Chip’s Evergreen Landscaping 

for their many years of dedication 

and generous support 

of East End Hospice.
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Congrats to Dr. Zinberg!

Proud to support East End Hospice.

Grateful for your work 
in  our community.

MAGGIE GILLIAM
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Proud to support 
East End Hospice

JUDY HART ANGELO
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THE RAFFERTY FAMILY 

IS PROUD TO SUPPORT

EAST END HOSPICE 

AND ITS EXCEPTIONAL

TEAM OF CAREGIVERS, COUNSELORS, 

STAFF AND VOLUNTEERS.

WE DEEPLY APPRECIATE

YOUR INVALUABLE EFFORTS.
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We honor the legacy of 
Anita and John Brennan 

through our support 
of this year’s Summer Gala.

MARY JANE AND TOM POOLE
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"We make a living by what we get 
We make a life by what we give" 

- Sir Winston Churchill

image by frank roccanova 

To all who 9ive tirelessly to East End Hospice 
Thank you and con9ratulations 

Bobbie Braun and the Neuwirth Foundation 



22

Congratulations to our outstanding

honorees, Dr. Stanley Zinberg & Chip Tufano.

Our sincere thanks to EEH staff who

provide compassionate and loving care

to patients all over the East End and for

the healing work they do with bereavment 

counseling for Adults and Children.

It is an honor to volunteer for

such an amazing organization.

TOM DIFFLEY
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ENZO MORABITO TEAM
AT DOUGLAS ELLIMAN REAL ESTATE

Enzo C. Morabito
Lic. Assoc. R.E. Broker

M 516.695.3433 
O 631.725.7542
emorabito@elliman.com

*REAL TRENDS AND TOM FERRY FOR YEARS 2010-2021, DOUGLAS ELLIMAN FOR 2022-2024. 
**AT DOUGLAS ELLIMAN. ***IN TOTAL WATERFRONT SALES WEST OF THE CANAL FROM 
1/1/24 TO 12/31/24 ACCORDING TO MLS. ****FOR 1984-2024 ACCORDING TO DOUGLAS 
ELLIMAN DATA. © 2025 DOUGLAS ELLIMAN REAL ESTATE. 2488 MAIN STREET, P.O. BOX 1251, 
BRIDGEHAMPTON, NY 11932. 631.537.5900 ALL MATERIAL PRESENTED HEREIN IS INTENDED FOR 
INFORMATION PURPOSES ONLY. WHILE, THIS INFORMATION IS BELIEVED TO BE CORRECT, IT IS 
REPRESENTED SUBJECT TO ERRORS, OMISSIONS, CHANGES OR WITHDRAWAL WITHOUT NOTICE. 
ALL PROPERTY INFORMATION, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO SQUARE FOOTAGE, ROOM COUNT, 
NUMBER OF BEDROOMS AND THE SCHOOL DISTRICT IN PROPERTY LISTINGS SHOULD BE VERIFIED 
BY YOUR OWN ATTORNEY, ARCHITECT OR ZONING EXPERT. EQUAL HOUSING OPPORTUNITY. 

Why Call Enzo? 

elliman.com

#1 Team by Sales Volume 
15 Years in a Row*

#1 Team by Transactions**

#1 Team by Gross  
Commission Income**

#1 in Waterfront Sales 
in the Hamptons***

$5 Billion in Sales Volume****

In These Uncertain  
Times You Need  
Sage Advice
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WHEN IT RAINS, 
WE THINK THERE’S NO SUNSHINE. 

BUT ABOVE THE CLOUDS, 
THE SUN SHINES BRIGHTLY IN THE 

BLUE SKY. 
 

 THICH NHAT HANH 
 
 

Susan and Paul Mendelowitz 
are proud to support 
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We are proud to support
East End Hospice.

TRISH AND PETE MEYERS
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Congratulations
To  our friend and colleague

Dr. Stan Zinberg
For his  outstanding 

concern for the community

East End Hospice 
Honoree  

2025

MIKE AND EMILIE
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It is with admiration and respect that

we honor all who work with

East End Hospice for your

dedication and compassionate care.

CRISTINA AND DAVID KEPNER
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We honor the 
dedication, support, and devotion

of
David and Betsy Rowe
to East End Hospice

Thank you for all you do!

THE MANCUSO FAMILY
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Yvonne Eloise Snyder
4 month baby Yvonne wins first prize baby parade

YVONNE ELLIMAN
98 YEARS OLD

Proud to Support
East End Hospice
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With heartfelt gratitude,
ALLEN ADLER AND FRANCES BEATTY

are proud to support
EAST END HOSPICE

and its extraordinary team of 
caregivers, counselors,
staff, and volunteers.

Thank you for all that you do.
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We extend our deep appreciation to Dr. Zinberg 
for his long-time commitment to the mission of EEH.

b
We extend sincere thanks to the Tufano Family 
for wonderful work beautifying the grounds.

b 
We extend our general respect to the staff of EEH 

for it’s tireless and invaluable work.

b
We extend our admiration to volunteers whose 
contributions are extraordinarily meaningful.

EILEEN AND FRANK BOCCIO
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Thank you

East End Hospice

for your

contributions 

to the community.

NANCY & BOB TREUHOLD
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THE LAVALLE FAMILY

CONGRATULATIONS

PETER HALSTEAD

CHAIRMAN – EAST END HOSPICE
FOR HIS SERVICE AND STEWARDSHIP



34



35

In Loving Memory of
Robert Allen

Forever in our hearts.

PATTY ALLEN
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WE ARE THRILLED TO HONOR

OUR FRIEND

PETER HALSTEAD

FOR HIS DEDICATED LEADERSHIP OF

THE BOARD OF 

EAST END HOSPICE

ELIZABETH SHANE 
& LOU PIZZARELLO
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Edmund F. Taylor
1960 – 2023

In our hearts forever

Thank you to the incredible EEH team. 
They provided the best care and led 

with compassion every step of the way.

Remembering and missing 
Edmund always. 

Loving husband and the best dad.

THE TAYLOR FAMILY
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Phone: 631-288-4293 
Email: Info@sealevelconstruction.com

www.sealevelconstruction.com

Sea Level Construction, Inc.
W E S T H A M P T O N  •  N E W  Y O R K

We are proud to support

Black + White

23 Jagger Lane, Westhampton, NY 11977
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Sourcing Off Market Opportunities.

Can We Add Another Bedroom to the Home?

Room for a Tennis Court?

Navigating the Multiple Bid Process.

We’ve Seen That Before.

Welcome Home!

150+ Years and Counting

Mastery of

Mastery of the Craft.
It’s Timeless
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We commend East End Hospice for their compassion and support of 
individuals and families facing challenging times while maintaining the 
highest standards of care.

Congratulations to this year’s honorees, 
and our very own

Stanley Zinberg, MD
Peconic Bay Medical Center Foundation Board Member
Peconic Bay Medical Center Community Advisory Board Member

Amy Loeb, EdD, MBA, RN
President
Peconic Bay Medical Center
PBMC Foundation

Emilie R. Corey, MSW
Chair
PBMC Foundation

Sherry Patterson
Chair
Peconic Bay Medical Center
Community Advisory Board

AN EXTRAORDINARY
COMMUNITY DESERVES
EXTRAORDINARY CARE
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Visit one of our showrooms:
Westhampton Beach - 631-288-6006    •    Melville - 631-756-5535

oceansprayhottubs.com

Detoxify, enhance cardiovascular health,
and promote relaxation through deep,
penetrating heat.

Boost circulation, reduce inflammation,
and accelerate muscle recovery with
invigorating cold therapy.

Relieve stress, soothe sore muscles, and
improve sleep with therapeutic warm
water hydrotherapy.

Enjoy the benefits of low-impact exercise,
muscle recovery, and year-round aquatic
fitness in a compact, all-in-one system.

Transform your health and well-being with our premium selection of
relaxation and recovery solutions.

Experience the Ultimate in Wellness with
Hot Tubs, Cold Plunges, Saunas & Swim Spas!

Where Wellness
Find Its
Center

Where Wellness
Find Its
Center
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DELIVERING PARAMOUNT SERVICE
AND SOLUTIONS TO ALL FACETS

OF METAL FABRICATION SINCE 1944

631-280-8330 INFO@TEBBENSSTEEL.COM
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bay gardens

Create Your Paradise.

Come for what you need.

Stay for the things that captivate your heart.
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200 Tanger Mall Drive · Suite 814
Riverhead, NY
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2024 “Seaside Soiree” Memories
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2024 “Seaside Soiree” Memories
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EEH develops an individualized plan of care for every
patient in consultation with the patient’s primary care
provider and EEH’s Medical Director. The plan
includes nursing, personal care, social work and
emotional support, as well as equipment and
medications. 

East End Hospice is dedicated to improving
lives across Eastern Long Island through
expert care, comfort, and compassion for
terminally ill patients, caregivers and grieving
families.

HOME HOSPICE SERVICES

KANAS CENTER FOR HOSPICE CARE

Since 2016, EEH’s inpatient facility has
accommodated patients whose pain or symptoms are
better managed with round-the-clock nursing and
equipment that can’t be brought into patient homes.
The Kanas Center for Hospice Care is the East End’s
only dedicated hospice facility.

Phone: 631.288.8400   Web: eeh.org   Email: info@eeh.org 

East End Hospice, Inc., is exempt from federal income tax under Section 501(c)(3) I.R.C.  Contributions are tax deductible 
to extent allowed by law. Our Tax ID number is 11-2878502.
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Grief and bereavement counseling, including individual,
group, art, music, equine, Spanish-language therapy,
Camp Good Grief and special programs, is available to
anyone in the community, including the families of our
Hospice patients. More than 350 community members
find comfort and support through the Zinberg Family
Bereavement Center each year. 

ZINBERG FAMILY BEREAVEMENT CENTER

Established in 1997, East End Hospice’s Camp Good Grief is
Eastern Long Island’s only camp dedicated to supporting
children who have experienced the profound loss of a loved.
CGG combines a therapeutic curriculum with traditional
activities, led by over 100 trained staff and volunteers, offering
group therapy, structured play, art, and music therapy to help
campers cope with their grief.

CAMP GOOD GRIEF

The Zinberg Family Bereavement Center at East End Hospice offers year-round grief and bereavement
support to adults and children navigating loss. 

Counseling and bereavement services are available to all and offered at no charge.

Operating Camp Good Grief costs over $1,000 per camper, and more than 170 children are expected
to attend from July 21 to 24, 2025. Charitable donations fund the Center's year-round programming.
Your donation is fully tax-deductible.

Scan the QR code to sponsor bereavement programming.   Thank you for your support!

Phone: 631.288.1546   Web: eeh.org   Email: info@eeh.org 
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E A S T  E N D  H O S P I C E  •  P O  B O X  1 0 4 8  •  W E S T H A M P T O N  B E A C H ,  N Y  •  1 1 9 7 8  • E E H . O R G

ST. LUKE’S HOIE HALL
18 JAMES LANE

EAST HAMPTON

Box Art
Auction 

2025 SATURDAY
AUGUST 23

AUCTION PREVIEW
Wednesday & Thursday
August 20 & August 21 • 10 am – 4 pm 

PREVIEW RECEPTION
Wednesday, August 20  • 5 – 7 pm

SILENT AUCTION & RECEPTION 
Saturday, August 23 • 4:30 pm 

LIVE AUCTION CONDUCTED 
BY LUCAS HUNT
Saturday, August 23 • 6:00 pm

SPIRIT OF COMMUNITY AWARD 
will be presented to Dr. Julie Ratner

For sponsorship opportunities or 
information Please call 
631.288.7080 or apegno@eeh.org

GREAT ART FOR 
A GREAT CAUSE

25th Annual

Box Art: Donna Corvi 

T O  B E N E F I T  E A S T  E N D  H O S P I C E

S A V E  T H E  D A T E

Box Art: Dan Rizzie 2022

SATURDAY 
AUGUST 23

Box Art
Auction

2025

25th Annual
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  Memorial Rock Garden
East End Hospice's Memorial Rock Garden provides a lasting opportunity to remember
loved ones while supporting East End Hospice’s mission of providing expert hospice care
to all who need it. Nestled amongst native plantings and fountains, the Memorial Rock
Garden prominently features river stones engraved for those being remembered. 

You Can Help Our Memorial Rock Garden Grow

For a $250 donation, you can dedicate a personalized stone engraved with the name of
the person you are remembering, and create a permanent legacy in our Memorial Rock
Garden. It’s a beautiful tribute to a person that held a special place in  your life. Your
donation helps provide for upgrades, improvements, ongoing maintenance and support
for programs that enhance the care provided at our state- of-the art hospice facility, the
only facility of its kind on the East End

Join us Thursday, July 10, 2025 at 4pm as we honor and remember
those or whom stones have been dedicated this past year. 

For more information call 
Chrissy Michne at 631.288.7080 or email cmichne@eeh.org.

Order your engraved stone online at www.eeh.org/donate
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EAST END
HOSPICE

THRIFT SHOP
52 Old Riverhead Road
Westhampton Beach

631.288.3268
 thrift@eeh.org

Monday - Saturday
10am -4pm

(Donations accepted til 3pm)

Donations Welcome
Volunteers Needed

All Purchases Support 
 the programs of East End Hospice.

Visit us on Facebook daily. 
Check our weekly sales.

G R E A T  S A L E S ,  G R E A T  I T E M S
G R E A T  C A U S E



63

At East End Hospice, we empower our patients to live each day as fully as possible. As Eastern Long Island’s only
independent, not-for-profit hospice, established in 1991, we are committed to helping East End residents cope with the
end-stages of life. We focus on providing our patients and families with exceptional hospice care because life is valuable, and
every moment is precious.

Volunteers are an essential part of our interdisciplinary team. With a commitment of a few hours or more each month,
Hospice Volunteers bring the gift of caring to the lives of our patients and families, simply by offering their reassuring
hospice presence of companionship, support, and kindness.

Hospice Volunteers are trained to meet the needs of patients, family members and caregivers. Hospice volunteers often
connect with patients on a deep, personal level, which allows the East End Hospice Team to gain important insights
regarding the overall impact of the level of comfort and care that is provided. Hospice Volunteers do not provide hands-on
care. They provide valuable assistance to our families and to our staff.

WHAT CAN A HOSPICE VOLUNTEER DO?
• Listen and be a comforting hospice presence
• Bring the outside world to someone who is homebound
• Visit in the home, hospital, nursing home or
   Kanas Centerfor Hospice Care
• Offer companionship
• Provide respite for caregivers
• Help celebrate special occasions
• Prepare light meals
• Provide transportation
• Share times of joy and sadness
• Make bereavement phone calls or visits
• Volunteer at Camp Good Grief
• Assist in the EEH offices during weekday hours
• Participate in fundraising events
• Help at the EEH Thrift Shop

INTERESTED IN BECOMING A HOSPICE VOLUNTEER?
Please contact our Hospice Volunteer Coordinator Susan DiSario, RN at 631.288.8400 or at
volunteers@eeh.org. East End Hospice volunteers are an integral part of our EEH Team. We welcome
your questions and interest! Volunteer training takes place in the fall via zoom.

Volunteers: The Gift of Caring

OUR COMMITMENT TO YOU:
• Flexible schedule and convenient location
• Consistent and accessible staff support
• Ongoing guidance and education 
• Confidential volunteer support groups

WHO CAN BE A HOSPICE VOLUNTEER?
All who would like to volunteer are encouraged to apply. 
During the onboarding process, there are certain
requirements which include an interview, background check,
completion of East End Hospice’s volunteer training, etc.

WHO IS A HOSPICE VOLUNTEER?
Someone who is…
Patient, kind, thoughtful, caring, friendly, 
a good listener, comfortable with silence,
dependable, a positive presence during a
difficult time, non-judgmental and respectful.  
Are you that someone?
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See what all the buzz is about! 
 

RAYNOR COUNTRY DAY SCHOOL  

SUMMER CAMP 
Your Choice: 

1 to 7 Fun-Filled Weeks 
 

Ages 3 - - 12 
 

2– Swimming Pools 
Red Cross Swim Instruction 

2- Sport Courts 
Musical Theatre 
S.T.E.A.M. Labs 

Air-Conditioned Gym & Facilities 
Athletic Fields & Playground 

Arts & Crafts 
Special Events: Cardboard Boat Race, Summer Olympics, Camp Carnival, and 

MORE! 
 
  
 
 
 

PPrriivvaattee  SScchhooooll  MMaakkeess  AA  DDiiffffeerreennccee  
PRE-K - - 6TH GRADE  

 

Small Class Sizes 
Differentiated Academic Instruction 

World Languages 
Manners/Etiquette 

Chorus & Instrumental  
Fine Arts & Dance Program 

Musical Theatre for all Students 
Physical & Character Education 

Before- & After-School Programs 

CHARACTER *  CULTURE * COMMUNITY! 
 

P.O. Box 380, Westhampton 
Visit our Facebook Page: RaynorCountryDaySchoolandCamp 

Email: mail@raynorcountrydayschool.com 
631.288.4658 
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The East End Hospice 
Development team 
would like to thank 

Tom Diffley 
on his 10th Summer Gala 
as Committee Chairperson! 

Thank you for all your 
hard work and dedication 

over the years!
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In loving memory
of 

Dave Francescani

You are the wind
beneath  our wings

Love,
LORI & FAMILY
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OUR FAMILY IS PRIVILEGED TO SUPPORT

EAST END HOSPICE AND ITS EXCEPTIONAL

TEAM OF CAREGIVERS, COUNSELORS, 

STAFF AND VOLUNTEERS.

WE DEEPLY APPRECIATE

YOUR INVALUABLE EFFORTS.

PAULA AND STEVE PALUMBO



68

 
 
 

Our work is recognized 
throughout the Hamptons. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WEBER & GRAHN 
Air Conditioning & Heating 

 
 

(631) 728-1166 
 
 

“Quality Work withstands the Test of Time” 
 
 

 

A summer’s lease hath all too short a date. 
 

    

     Why this is very midsummer madness. 
 

 

But will they come when you do call for them? 
 

   

     Better three hours too soon than a minute too late. 
 

 

They say that miracles are past. 
 

    

     So shines a good deed in a naughty world. 
  

 

To their right praise and true perfection! 
 

    

     To be, or not to be: that is the question. 



69



70



71



72



73



74



75

The Summer Gala Committee wishes to 
extend very special thanks to our friends for their generosity

Please forgive any omission, list incomplete at time of printing.

Abode Home and Décor

Amalfi Restaurant

Anonymous

The Atlantic Golf Club

Bay Gardens

Beach Bakery

Beach Dental 

The Beach House Salon

Beauty Beautique

Beth Bolander

The Bridge Ladies

Brooke Taylor Designs

Patrick J. Carroll

Chase Bank

Tom Diffley

Michael Driscoll

Dragonfly Landscape Design

East Q Salon

Empower Pilates

The Hampton Classic Horse Show 

Hampton Coffee Company 

Hampton Theatre Company

Hamptons Pest Management 

Alexander Holodak

Betty Ann Iseman 

Jala Hot Yoga

Jameson Anne Interiors

Jet Blue

Marianne Ledwidge

Les Tout Petits

London Jewelers

Long Island Aquarium

Lynne’s Cards & Gifts

Mary’s Pizza & Pasta

Mixology

Jennifer Musa

North Fork Country Club

North Fork Weight Loss

Oakland’s Restaurant

Jeannie Occhiogrosso

Pat Diffley Olin 

Otis Ford

Out East Organizers

Palumbo Art

Palmer & Purchase

Peat & Son

Dr. Tracy Pfeifer

Philip Kingsley 

Elizabeth Plate

Pickleball & Tennis at the Barn

Nancy Pollera

North Fork Weight Loss

Quogue Shop

Barbara A. Rasmussen, Esq. 

Remsenburg Garden Club

Riverhead Building Supply

Robert Siegel Architects

Roger Cleveland Golf

Rosanti Floors, Inc.

Stacy Rubio 

Rubio Premier Motors

Susie Rubin 

Sail NoFo

Salon 2000

Salon East

Samantha Heckert Yoga

Pauline Schmidt 

Schmidt’s Country Market

Six Corners Fine Wines & Liquors

Something Different Party Rental 

St. Martin’s Press

Stone Creek Inn

Stony Brook Southampton Hospital

Summer Gala Committee

Sushi by Bou

Sydney’s Taylor Made Cuisine

Michele Teran-Mizrahi 

Theory

To The Core Pilates

Underground Overground Comedy

Westhampton Beach 
Performing Arts Center

Westhampton Country Club

White’s Apothecary-WHB

Yarn with a Purpose
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Billy Mack • Aram Terchunian  
since 1975

631.288.2271 • firstcoastal.comwalkways • docks • bulkheads • dredging

beaches • dunes • bluffs • re-vegetationconsulting • wetlands • zoning • permits

Mattituck, New York | 631-298-5527 | kolbmechanical.com

NORTH FORK  |  SHELTER ISLAND  |   SOUTH FORK
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Many thanks to the Tufano Family for their 
continued support of East End Hospice!!
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Many thanks to East End Hospice for 
30 years of exceptional care in our community!!

HAMPTON PEST
management

631.728.1708
www.hamptonpestmanagement.com

Many thanks to East End Hospice for 
30 years of exceptional care in our community!!

HAMPTON PEST
management

631.728.1708
www.hamptonpestmanagement.com

Many thanks to 
THE EPLEY FAMILY 

for their exceptional 
contributions to 
our community!!
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Many thanks to East End Hospice for 
30 years of exceptional care in our community!!

HAMPTON PEST
management

631.728.1708
www.hamptonpestmanagement.com

Many thanks to 
THE EPLEY FAMILY 

for their exceptional 
contributions to 
our community!!
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A Proud Supporter of East End Hospice

A Proud Supporter of East End Hospice
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A Proud Supporter of East End Hospice
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With Gratitude for the
Work of  East End Hospice.
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A Proud Supporter of East End Hospice
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Thank you, East End Hospice 
for another year of 

providing many appreciated services…
always bringing comfort to those you serve.

 

Douglas R. Mathie ~ Sabrina Dobbs
HORTON-MATHIE FUNERAL HOME

Greenport, NY 11944

To East End Hospice... 

"Our Angels on Earth" 
Thank you for bringing both care and comfort 

to those you serve.
Douglas R. Mathie                   

Funeral Director

HORTON-MATHIE FUNERAL HOME
Greenport, NY 11944

 631 - 477 - 0054
www.horton-mathie.com 

Sabrina Dobbs
Administrator
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Enjoy hot dogs, hamburgers and ice cream.
It’s a fierce competition where celebrities play and everybody wins!

Come have fun and buy a shirt & hat to support local charities 
with our $15 suggested donation

Visit awgame.org
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3947 Middle Country Road • Calverton, NY 11933
631-369-4299

Sales and Service for the following:

• Propane
• 24 Hour Emergency Service
• Aboveground & Underground tanks
• Generators
• Pool & Spa Heaters
• Fireplaces
• Firepits
• Stoves / Cooktops
• Hot Water Heaters

hamptonjitney.com  ●  631.283.4600
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Thank you for donating to the Summer Gala
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80

Neal Kelly Ph/Fax (631) 288-5098
Cell (516) 768-5288

Interior   •   Exterior   •   Power Washing

Post Office Box 1566
Quogue, New York 11959-1566

paintit@optonline.net

132 Main Street, Unit 10
Westhampton Beach, NY 11978

Phone: 631.255.4040    Fax: 866.683.3086
email: Mburner@elderco.net

www.elderco.net

EST. 1919

Suffolk’s Largest Family Owned Energy Company

51 RIDER AVE. 
PATCHOGUE

631-475-0270
• Heating & Air Conditioning
• Automatic Oil Delivery Service
• 24-Hour Emergency Service
• Budget Plans that Pay You Interest
• Plumbing
• Expert Installations of Boilers, Burners, 

Hot Water Heaters & Air Conditioning Equipment

1227 EE Hospice Journal.qxp_Journal  6/15/17  3:53 PM  Page 80

107 Somerset Ave., Mastic, NY 11950

In memory of Helen Ennis, our beloved sister, 
bookeeper, receptionist and our connection 

for 20 years to our customers. 
Also in memory of our brother,  John “Bubby” Ennis, 

host of decades of pig roasts for family and friends.

Thank you to all of the dedicated 
professionals at East End Hospice 

for all of your devotion and hard work.

PRICE RITE PAINTING
“TRY US, WE CARE ABOUT YOU”

40 YEARS EXPERIENCE • FULLY INSURED

COMMERCIAL • RESIDENTIAL
POWER WASHING

ED ENNIS
Tel. (631) 281-9570
Fax (631) 395-5975

ED ENNIS, JR.
CELL (631) 793-7531

Proud to Support
East End Hospice

224 A NORTH MAIN STREET • SOUTHAMPTON NY 11968 

office 631.283.0037 • fax 631.283.0717 
general@southforkasphalt.com

PAVING • STONE • CONSTRUCTION

SFA
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“71 YEARS OF HARD ROAD” 

6245 Cox Lane 
Cutchogue, NY 11935

631-734-5600

OIL HEAT • PROPANE 
HEATING • COOLING  

MARINE SERVICES 
ENERGY AUDITS  

REMOTE MONITORING 

W.C. Esp
2141 Montauk Highway

Bridgehampton, NY 11932
631.537.0193

631.537.0267 FAX
wcesp.com

41 MAIN ST., BOX 1401
SOUTHAMPTON, NY 11968

631-283-0026
Fax 631-287-1876

HERRICK HARDWARE INC.

Email: 
herrick1865@gmail.com
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PROTECT YOUR FAMILY

CHRIS SMITH

631-680-1924
www.healthyestates.com

Organic Safe Solutions for 
Your Outdoor Pest Problems

OWNER OPERATED, FULLY LICENSED AND INSURED,
SERVING THE NORTH FORK AND SOUTH FORK OF LI

Call For a 

Free Estimate!

TICK & MOSQUITO CONTROL
DEER REPELLENT • PARTY SPRAYING

DEER FENCE INSTALLATIONS

The Eastport Fire Department 
Members are 

proud to support
East End Hospice
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Quality Glass and Mirror Work
Aluminum Window & Door Systems

Custom Shower Enclosures

Bob Busking

44 Old Riverhead Road
Westhampton Beach, NY 11978

(631) 288-1727
FAX: (631) 288-1784

1227 EE Hospice Journal.qxp_Journal  6/15/17  3:53 PM  Page 72
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The North Sea Volunteer Fire 
Department Members are 

proud to support
East End Hospice

RED-TIE 
LIMOUSINE SERVICE, INC.

RED ALPERT
631-838-1701

631-288-0845
P.O. BOX 599

Westhampton, NY 11977

MARIE WILKINS
631-838-1672

Limousines for Any Occasion
24 Hr. a Day Service



90

A Proud Supporter of 
East End Hospice

THE OLDE TOWN
GARDEN CLUB

Proud Supporter of East End Hospice

56 OLD DOCK ROAD • YAPHANK NY 11980 
631.345.2202 • SEARLESGRAPHICS.COM

Woodcliff Park Cottages
Ben & Sandy Karlin

Baiting Hollow, NY 11933
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Creating Beautiful Smiles
Guy A. Spinner, D.D.S.

16 Old Riverhead Rd., Westhampton Beach, N.Y. 11978
631.288.9000 drspinner.com

Dental Implants

is proud to support East End Hospice

29 Montauk Highway, Westhampton, NY 631-325-5900
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FORGE HEATING & AIR CONDITIONING CORP.
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RUSSELL STREEKER
PRESIDENT

251 Old Riverhead Rd.
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Stephen Fealy, MD, P.C.
ORTHOPAEDIC SURGERY
SPORTS MEDICINE
SHOULDER, KNEE, ELBOW, ANKLE

523 EAST 72ND ST  NEW YORK, NY 10021
T 212.606.1894
F 212.774.7651
E fealys@hss.edu
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HOSPITAL
FOR
SPECIAL
SURGERY

1227 EE Hospice Journal.qxp_Journal  6/15/17  3:53 PM  Page 79

79

Creating Beautiful Smiles
Guy A. Spinner, D.D.S.

16 Old Riverhead Rd., Westhampton Beach, N.Y. 11978
631.288.9000 drspinner.com

Dental Implants

is proud to support East End Hospice

29 Montauk Highway, Westhampton, NY 631-325-5900

www.mccourtleadership.com

 

    

   

 

WHIMSY
LITERARY 
AGENCY

 

    

Q U O G U E  +  W I L L I A M S B U R G

J A C K I E  M E Y E R 
LITERARY AGENT    CONSULTANT    BOOK PACKAGER    

212-674-7162  

EMAIL: W H I M SY N YC@AO L .COM

FORGE HEATING & AIR CONDITIONING CORP.

DESIGN, INSTALLATION AND SERVICE

TEL: (631) 653-6390
FAX: (631) 653-6391

RUSSELL STREEKER
PRESIDENT

251 Old Riverhead Rd.
PO Box 928
Westhampton Beach, NY 11978

EMERGENCY
(631) 727-5943

Stephen Fealy, MD, P.C.
ORTHOPAEDIC SURGERY
SPORTS MEDICINE
SHOULDER, KNEE, ELBOW, ANKLE

523 EAST 72ND ST  NEW YORK, NY 10021
T 212.606.1894
F 212.774.7651
E fealys@hss.edu

MAILING ADDRESS:
535 EAST 70TH ST  NEW YORK, NY 10021
www.drfealy.com

HOSPITAL
FOR
SPECIAL
SURGERY

1227 EE Hospice Journal.qxp_Journal  6/15/17  3:53 PM  Page 79



FOR ALL YOU DO
FOR ALL OF US

WE THANK YOU
FROM THE BOTTOM OF OUR HEARTS

EAST END HOSPICE  -  KANAS CENTER  -  CAMP GOOD  GRIEF       

631.288.9600
KERRIGANCOUNTRYREALTY.COM

YOU ARE OUR HEROES

Dee Kerrigan Perfido

Westhampton Beach, NY -  631.248.0001
Dee Kerrigan Perfido

Co-Owner / President

Owner / Principal Broker



40 Second Neck Lane
Quogue, New York

Saturday 
June 28th 7:00–11:00 PM 

To Benefit East End Hospice
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